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Rep. Steffen Provides Statement on Brewers Stadium Legislation 

Madison, WI – Today, State Representative David Steffen (R-Howard) released the following 

statement regarding the Assembly’s passage of legislation to fund repairs and maintenance of the 

American Family Field stadium: 

“As an individual who worked for the Green Bay Packers and now represents the residents and 

businesses surrounding Lambeau Field, I fully understand the incredible financial, cultural, and 

community value of hosting a professional sports team. Unfortunately, my concerns regarding 

the public funding level and sourcing associated with the current Brewers stadium proposal were 

not adequately addressed prior to today’s State Assembly vote. If the current proposal fails to 

become law, I am committed to working with my colleagues on developing an alternate pathway 

that relies less heavily on Wisconsin taxpayers.” 

 

For more information, please contact the office of Representative Steffen at (608)237-9104 or 

Rep.Steffen@legis.wisconsin.gov.  
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